
17th November 2021 

 

Christmas Concerts 
Christmas concert tickets will be on sale from Monday 22nd November until 3rd 

December.  

 

There is a limit of 2 tickets per family, if we have any left we will then let you 

know. Younger children/siblings do not need a ticket, however, they must be 

seated on an adult’s knee. During the concert if your younger child is being 

noisy please respect the performers and remove your child from the hall 

allowing other parents to enjoy the performance and hear their 

child/children.  

 

Monday 6th December at 1.30pm – Orange, Yellow and Pink classes 

 

Tuesday 7th December 9.15am – Red and Purple classes 

 

Tuesday 7th December at 1.30pm – Orange, Yellow and Pink classes 

 

Wednesday 8th December 9.15am – Red and Purple classes 

 

Wednesday 8th December 1.30pm – Green and Blue Classes 

 

Thursday 9th December 1.30pm – Green and Blue Classes 

 

Please fill out the slip below and put it in an envelope with the money and 

hand it to the class teacher. Tickets are 50p each. 

  

Please bring your ticket to gain entry on the concert day. Entry to the 

Christmas Concert will ONLY be by pre-bought tickets. 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Child’s name ……………………………… 

Childs class…………………………………. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amount of cash enclosed…………………………. 

Performance Number 

of 

tickets 

Monday 6th December at 1.30pm – Orange, Yellow and Pink classes  

Tuesday 7th December 9.15am – Red and Purple classes  

Tuesday 7th December at 1.30pm – Orange, Yellow and Pink classes  

Wednesday 8th December 9.15am – Red and Purple classes  

Wednesday 8th December 1.30pm – Green and Blue Classes  

Thursday 9th December 1.30pm – Green and Blue Classes  



There will be no Christmas fair due to covid restrictions again this year. Just to 

make things a little bit more fun we are going to be making up coloured class 

hampers. (eg Nursery/Reception - Red class hamper will have red items, 

Reception - Purple class hamper will have purple items etc) Any items you 

would like to donate would be greatly appreciated. Will we quarantine them 

for 72 hours and sanitise every item before making the hamper. 

  

We will inform you when and how to buy raffle tickets soon.  

 

Class Christmas parties - Children can come to school in their party clothes 

but must have sensible shoes and a coat for outdoor play. 

 

Monday 13th December – Red and Purple classes 

Tuesday 14th December – Green and Blue classes 

Wednesday 15th December – Orange class 

Thursday 16th December – Yellow and Pink classes 

 

 

Due to current restrictions and guidelines we will be asking for a donation of 

£1.00 cash from all pupils towards their Christmas party. School will buy or 

cook party food and ensure guidelines are followed. Please send all 

donations for the parties to school no later than 3rd December. School closes 

on Friday 17th December at normal time for the Christmas holidays and re-

opens on Wednesday 5th January. 


